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Treasurer’s report – Caroline Mohammed 

 

Funds from the Darwin conference (approx. 5,000 AUD) are being held 

in trust by APPS. It is not possible for an a/c to be opened in Australia 

but APPS can be invoiced via Peter Williamson for the money when 

there is a need to spend this money e.g. if the funding is required for 

Thailand then an a/c could be opened there and Peter invoiced. 

 

AASPP committee members at this meeting need to discuss  

1) how best the existing funding can be invested to promote the 

objectives of AASPP and how much should be dispersed.  

2) how to grow this funding e.g. by using small percentage of any 

profit from Thailand conference or other appropriate means of 

raising funding. 

 


